
Punkin Water Association
Post Office Box l 14
Oxford, MS 38655

May 30, 20 19 ÛQ /

Re Punkin Water Associatiory/MS I ublic Service Commission No. 2018-AD-6,
MelanieRube, et al

'18 -AD-036
Dear Ms. Collier:

This iš tÏ¾e,191ay 2019.report required by the May 18, 2018, post-hearing Order iii the above-
referenced actiorr.

Punkin Water Association has noiv filed its Strategic Flushing Plan. The Project to replace the
pipe on County Road 415 is neariitg completion and ineters are being connected to the new line.

As relates to the Svater capacity issue, Punkin Water has taken steps to get a revised agreement
with the City of Oxford. Attorneys for both entities are in negotiation and we await appearance
before the Oxford City Board of Aldermen and Mayor. If we get an agreement in place, we will
plan to build a book-up to the City of Oxford. The testing at the Deer Run site showed to be
inadequate to make a real difference in the capacity issue.

The IRIS system is in ¡Race as a means of mass messaging by voicemail, texts, and e-mails to its
members of itnportant notices. It has been in place for several weeks now and Punkin Water is

tweaking the system «s necessary to better meets the needs of its customers.

Sincerely yours,

PUNKIN WKfER ASSOCIATION

Kar n C. Popei·nik

VP, Punkin Water Association
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